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Greetings from Colorado, it’s the season here that’s confusing, two weeks ago it was a sunny  70° I was in the 

yard trimming ornament grasses, cutting perennials back, doing part of the general spring clean up, the daffodils 
opened to their full glory, then the last 4 days have woken to a skiff of snow. I have a friend who decorated her 
apricot tree with Christmas lights, now we are all waiting with bated breath to see if it made it thru the freezing 
weather!  

I didn’t get my collection organized after starting the project in January but maybe day light savings time will 
help. Thank goodness the new issues of butterfly stamps has slowed down, some day I may catch up.  

Thanks to all of you who have sent in your dues promptly and for those who haven’t, you will receive a notice 
with this issue of Biophilately warning you that it is your last issue until dues are paid. 

My reservations are all made for the ATA Convention and Stamp Show in Texas; most of our officers will be 
there and if you are visiting, do make yourselves known to us before our sociable meeting on Saturday. The nice 
part of moving the convention around the country is that it gives a variety of people a chance to attend. It’s nice to 
meet different members. 

 
Hope you are Texas bound,   Fran 
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